
 

 

Update: Suspect Turned Himself In 

March 20, 2019 

 

On March 20, 2019, at approximately 3:30 p.m. the suspect in the video turned himself in at 

the Washington County Sheriff’s Office, East Precinct. Detectives are currently interviewing the 

subject.  The investigation is still ongoing, but there is no believed threat to the community 

related to this investigation. 

 

 

Detectives Seek the Public’s Assistance in Locating Sex Abuse Suspect 

March 20, 2019 

 

On Monday, March 18, 2019, at 3:13 p.m., a 13-year-old male was walking home from school near 

the area of SW 170th Avenue and SW Sarala Street in Beaverton, Oregon. Another adult male 

approached the 13-year-old and coaxed the minor to let him inside his home to use the 

restroom.  

The 13-year-old did allow the adult male into his home to use the restroom. Once finished, the 

unidentified male walked out of the bathroom and touched the minor in an inappropriate, 

unwanted sexual manner.  He also requested a sexual act from the minor.  The minor immediately 

told the adult male to leave, which he did.  

The male suspect is approximately 20 years old, 190 pounds, 6 feet tall, and is darker skinned. 

Detectives with the Washington County Sheriff’s Office are asking for the public’s help in identifying the 

male in the video.  If you have any information on the pictured male, please contact  Washington 

County Detectives at (503) 846-2700. 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1bZ6hsLnufhT4BaYMMuLgJT--7wJtGqZ7?usp=sharing

